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Hospitals should be held to the standard of having enough providers to safely treat 

patients, AND ensuring those providers have the proper training on the particulars of 

a hospital’s protocols, software etc that are designed to prevent systemic failures.  

Transparency in spending on travel nursing during strikes provides criticial 

information that effects public health and safety in these regards, so is pertinent for 

our state to have access to.  


